
Good morning to all

Just a quick note to keep you up to date:

Although some of the fence mounted planters have really suffered 
from the hot weather - we’ve got about 5 or so from 28 which are 
really bad - the rest aren’t doing too badly and in fact some of
them look exceptionally good. The barrels are also in quite good 
shape too.

The beds at the car park entrance have also ‘come back to life’ 
and the pansies are giving a great display, the wild flowers in the
right hand bed are also doing well.

We’re hopeful that , with the probable easing of restrictions, we’ll 
be able to implement our summer planting plans - although it is
still going to be something of a challenge.

We’ve had several coloured in posters returned and these have 
been passed on to Northern - more still welcomed though - and 
more on this later.

Take care and stay safe

kind regards

David




